
 

 

__________________________________________________________  

       
         8th December 2016 
Dear parents, 
 
Letters Sent Home this Week 
Class 1    - Breakfast with Father Christmas – 15th December 2016 
Class 1    - Evaluation letter – return asap.   
Class 3    - Print workshops letter – Ashridge 
Yoga     - Renewal letters sent home today, with children that currently attend 

     this lunchtime club. 
 Christmas Play 
PLEASE BRING ALL COSTUMES INTO SCHOOL TOMORROW (FRIDAY)! We are 
looking forward to our Christmas play “Lights, Camel, Action” on Wednesday 14th and 
Thursday 15th December at 7.00p.m.  Children will need to arrive at 6.30p.m (but not 
before).  Everyone is welcome to our dress rehearsal on Tuesday 13th December at 
9.30a.m. 
 
Christmas Lunch 
If your child normally has a packed lunch on a Monday and wishes to have Christmas 
lunch with us, the deadline for ordering and paying for this is Monday 12th December. 
 
School Photographs 

Your School Photos 

Don’t forget to place your order by 9th December  

to take advantage of FREE DELIVERY to your school If you order after this date, a 
delivery charge may apply.  

Please login here to access the images, using your login details on your contact sheet: 

http://www.imagojuniors.com/login/  

You will then be taken through your gallery where you can view and purchase the images.  

LOST LOGINS FROM IMAGO: 

If you lose your login details for any reason, please call or email us at Imago: 

01252 728457 or enquiries@imagojuniors.com  

You will need to quote LGPSIPS*W16, along with your child’s full name and class 



 
 
Class 3 Print Workshop 
Please return all slips with payment by end of school tomorrow, if your child would 
like to participate in this workshop at Ashridge. 
 
Class 4 – Isle of Wight Second Payment 
The second instalment of £60.00 is due by 19th December.  Please ensure the paying 
in card accompanies all payments. 
 
Outstanding Lunch Monies 
Letters will be sent home with children today; please ensure all outstanding balances 
are cleared no later than Friday 16th December for banking with County before the 
end of term.  (If paying by cheque, please make payable to Herts Catering Limited.) 
 
Class 3 – Singing at Sunnyside Church 
Our thanks to class 3 for a tremendous performance at Sunnyside Church on Monday.  
We have been told that everyone really enjoyed their performance. 
  
Message from ‘The Friends’ 
Thank you to everyone who came to the Christmas Bazaar last Saturday and to the 
many people who made cakes, sold raffle tickets and helped on the day and/or 
preparations beforehand.  Special thanks to our cornet and recorder players, as well 
as our carol singers who impressed us all and made the event extra Christmassy!  The 
event has raised over £3,700 for the school!! 
 
Lost Property 
We currently have a large amount of lost property in school.  The box will be put out 
tonight and tomorrow and anything remaining after this time, will be donated to 
charity. 
 
 
 
Charis Geoghegan 
Headteacher 
 
 


